
 
 
 
 

MOUNT EDWARD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT – THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15TH 
 

 

 

Mount Edward Elementary will be having its annual Christmas Concert on 

Thursday, December 15th at 1:00 pm (dress rehearsal) and again in the 

evening at 6:30 pm. 

 

In early December, each FAMILY in grades P-6 will receive two tickets for 

the evening performance.  Our pre-primary students will only be 

participating in the afternoon show.  If you wish to bring younger siblings to the evening 

performance, tickets will be required for their admission and children will be expected to 

remain in their seats with a parent.  If you do not plan on attending the evening performances, 

we ask that you return the tickets to the office so that another family who may have requested 

extra tickets can be accommodated.  Seating is limited due to occupancy/fire regulations so 

please return any tickets that you won’t be using.  The deadline for requesting extra tickets will 

be Friday, December 9th. 

 

All students in grades Primary to 6 are asked to attend both the afternoon and evening 

performances even if their family will not be attending that show.  Food bank and coin 

donations accepted at the door. 

 

Happy Holidays, and enjoy the show! 
 

 

 

 


